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The Town of Halfmoon and the Clifton Park & Halfmoon Emergency Corps are pleased to 

announce they have worked together in reaching an agreement that will reduce the ambulance 

district tax levy for Town of Halfmoon residents over the next six years. Halfmoon Supervisor 

Kevin Tollisen and Clifton Park - Halfmoon Ambulance Corps Director of Operations Joseph 

Santiago stated that the agreement between the Town and Emergency Corps will continue to 

provide the most superior quality emergency medical care for Halfmoon residents while 

significantly reducing their tax burden.  

The Agreement between the Town and Emergency Corps is a six-year agreement that will reduce 

the current tax rate for Halfmoon residents 2% for 2014, and 2% each year through 2019. This 

will result in a 12% reduction in the Ambulance District tax rate for Halfmoon residents over the 

span of this contract. 

Town Supervisor Kevin Tollisen stated that “this would not have been possible without the 

renewed environment of teamwork and cooperation between the Ambulance Corps and our 

Town Government”. Supervisor Tollisen commended the Emergency Corps for their 

commitment to providing the best service for the residents of the Town of Halfmoon. 

Halfmoon Town Board Member, John Wasielewski, who is Town Liaison for Emergency 

Services stated, “This is the best of both worlds, and is a win-win situation for everyone. Not 

only are Halfmoon residents receiving excellent emergency medical services, but they will be 

paying 12% less for it over the next few years”.   

Town residents should notice the decrease in their 2014 Town/County Tax bill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT: 

Town of Halfmoon Supervisor Kevin Tollisen 

Clifton Park – Halfmoon Ambulance Corps Director of Operations Joseph Santiago 

Town Councilman John Wasielewski 860-3455, jwaz9tt@yahoo.com  
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